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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Thanks to all of the officers who served this past 
fraternal year and congratulations to the new slate of 
officers.  Thanks also to the many members who 
made this past fraternal year very successful. 
     Things continue to move forward on the 
remodeling of the new hall.  A work day is anticipated 
in the near future. 
     Once again, we are looking at a busy summer.  
The Council is providing meals for the Prayer in 
Action Mission volunteers and sponsors on three 
Tuesdays this summer.  We are also hosting the 
Kansas State Golf Tournament and Social on 
July 16-17 at the Emporia Municipal Golf Course.  
Contact Gene Ohlman to enter or to volunteer to help.  
Please note that all meetings are now being held in 
the new Hall. 
  
 

 
 
 

OFFICERS ELECTED FOR 2011-2012 
     The new slate of officers for the 2011-2012 
fraternal year will officially assume their positions 
on July 1.  The officers and trustees are: 
 Grand Knight – Tim Helmer 
 Deputy Grand Knight – Mark Runge 
 Chancellor – Dan Vehige 
 Recorder – Dan Schneider 
 Treasurer – Open 
 Advocate – Rick Moore 
 Warden – Pat Buck 
 Inside Guard – Marvin Gast 
 Outside Guard – Marvin Brown 
 Financial Secretary – Richard Haag 
 One-year Trustee – Carl Antes 
 Two-year Trustee – Ron Dinkel 
 Three-year Trustee – Fred Gaede 
 Chaplain – Fr. Richard Warsnak 
     There is still an opening for the treasurer’s 
position.  Outgoing treasurer Dan Scheller has 
worked hard to set up the system and is willing to 
work with the new treasurer.  If you have an interest 
or simply want to find out more about the position, 
contact GK Tim Helmer or Dan Scheller.   
 
 

IN MEMORIAM 
     Two members of Council 727 died recently.  
Please remember these two brother Knights in your 
prayers. 
     James M. Roth – May 20, 2011 
     Beau Wallace – May 26, 2011 
 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   May – John/Janet Way 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   May – Ron Kloppenberg 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

• June 27 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 
 followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 
 

• June 28 Provide meal for Prayer in Action 

 Mission group  

• July 11 Officers’ Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• July 12 Provide meal for Prayer in Action 

 Mission group  

• July 16-17  State Golf Tournament, Emporia 

 Emporia Municipal Golf Course 
 

• July 19 Provide meal for Prayer in Action 

 Mission group  

• July 25 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 
 followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

STATE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
     2011 State K of C Golf Tournament -- July 16-17 
at the Emporia Municipal Golf Course.  Anyone not 
playing in the tournament who would like to help 
can contact Gene Ohlman, Fred Gaede or Tim 
Helmer.  There is a variety of tasks to do and 
absolutely no golfing experience is necessary!   
     Hole sponsorships are available.  The cost is 
$50.  For more information, contact Carl Rolf. 
     This is the biggest fund-raiser for the council for 
the year so all help is needed for it to be 
successful.  The reception for the golfers on 
Saturday night will also need help so watch your 
email inbox for more details as we draw closer to 
the tournament. 
  
 
 

KNIGHTS NOTES 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 
• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  Contact 

Ron Dinkel (dinkel@cableone.net).  It can also be 
viewed on the council’s web site. 
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